
On January 18, 2024, Transportation Disadvantaged Local Coordinating Board (TDLCB)
members Cassandra Jessie and Doug Hall, Volusia County Council Members Matt
Reinhart and Danny Robins, and TPO staff member Stephan Harris attended TD
Legislative Day in Tallahassee. The group met with Legislators to discuss transportation
issues affecting the transportation disadvantaged including revenue limitations on public
transit projects, alternative mobility funding systems, and local government adoption of
alternative mobility planning and fee systems. Among those the group met with were
Representative Thomas Leek, Representative Webster Barnaby, Senator Tom Wright’s
Legislative Aide Christopher Morris, and Senator Travis Hutson’s Legislative Aide Craft
Talbot. Various exhibitors and vehicles were on display in The Capitol Courtyard. 

Transportation Disadvantaged Legislative Day
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Ongoing Projects, Studies, & Activities
Implement Regional Resiliency Action Plan 

Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Grant

Implementation

2024 Annual Call for Projects

Best Foot Forward for Ped Safety Program

FY 2024/25 and 20 25/26 Unified Planning

Work Program (UPWP) development

Amendment to the Connect 2045 Long Range

Transportation Plan (LRTP)
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The Neighborhood Center Toy Giveaway
The Neighborhood Center of West Volusia held a toy

giveaway for their clients’ children on December 16.

Among the toys given to the children were items

donated by the River to Sea TPO which were

collected at the TPO’s Annual Open House. More

than 110 toys were provided to the Center. 

Do you want up-to-date River to Sea
TPO news and information?

Subscribe to the TPO's monthly newsletter,
Transportation Talk, for more transportation news
and information. Simply click the link below, fill out

the form and sign up!

Click Here

Follow the TPO:

TPO Call for Projects is Now Open
The River to Sea TPO is now accepting

applications for projects to be added to our List

of Priority Projects. These applications will be

used by the TPO to qualify and prioritize

proposed transportation-related projects for

feasibility study and/or implementation using

federal and/or state transportation funding.

The deadline for submitting project

applications is 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February

29, 2024.

Additional information is available here 

https://www.facebook.com/RivertoSeaTPO
https://twitter.com/TelltheTPO
http://www.r2ctpo.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChLtr-tIsCX-f5wvSeIbH6A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rivertoseatpo/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fNWOd7G/RivertoSeaTPO
https://www.r2ctpo.org/2023/12/08/2024-annual-call-for-projects-open/

